Tamworth Borough Council August 2012

The aerial photograph of Two Gates Crossroads in Figure 2.4 highlights the building
locations and the width of pavements and verges surrounding the crossroads.

Figure 2.4 Aerial photograph showing Two-gates cross roads.

Double glazing showroom

Tube location Q6E is not close to relevant receptors as the building next to tube Q6E
is used as a double glazed windows showroom with no living accommodation. There
is living accommodation above the Bulls Head public house on the opposite side of
the road which is likely to have similar concentrations.

Tube QB6S is located close to relevant receptors (row of 6 terraced houses).

The previous Updating and Screening Assessment and the 2010 Progress Report
highlighted this area as being at risk of an exceedence. It was recommended in the
2011 progress report that the Two Gates Crossroads site is examined in detail during
the forthcoming 2012 Updating and Screening Assessment. An initial

recommendation was made without pre-judging the outcome, which ‘it is
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